
BOYLE MD FUND 2024  
 

REQUEST FOR CHANGE OF PROPOSAL 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Drawdown by Tarmonbarry Development and Tidy Towns Association Municipal Fund 
allocation in 2024 - Ref: MD58890110. 

 
 
 
I have been requested at a recent meeting of our Tidy Towns Association to write and request 
that we amend our application, as we urgently need a shed/storage unit and new tools for 
the SOLAS workers on our scheme and the voluntary workers in our committee.  Currently we 
have no storage unit and a lot of our older tools and equipment have gone missing or have 
worn out over the years . 
 
We understand that the maximum amount of €3,000 cannot be increased and any extra 
amount that is required for the storage unit and the new equipment and tools will be funded 
from our own fundraising money. 
 
Subject to agreement by the Municipal District Members, our Association will purchase the 
storage unit and the new equipment and tools and forward you the receipts in order to be 
reimbursed with the amount approved €3,000 in the Municipal 2024 fund. 
 
 
Tom Crosby 
Secretary 
Tarmonbarry Development and Tidy Towns Association. 
 


